
Dear Residential Recycling Program Subscriber: 

It is a pleasure welcoming you to the DeKalb County Sanitation Division’s 
single-stream recycling program. We are delighted that you have joined 
over 120,000 Sanitation Division customers currently subscribed to the 
program. 

We are committed to environmental sustainability, and the single-stream 
recycling program continues to be a critical component of our 
environmental stewardship efforts. In light of this, thank you for your 
commitment to advancing our environmental stewardship goals through 
your dedication to recycling. 

The following outlines our other environmental sustainability initiatives: 

 • Glass recycling program 
 • Shoe and clothing recycling program 
 • Customized commercial recycling program 
 • Electronics recycling program (E-recycling program) 
 • Compressed natural gas (CNG) public fueling station program 

For more information on these initiatives, please visit 
www.dekalbsanitation.com. Collaboratively, we have made great strides 
toward sustainability and we are still on that journey. 

On behalf of the Sanitation Division’s administrative, collection, 
processing and disposal teams, we look forward to working with you 
toward a more sustainable DeKalb in 2022 and beyond. It is always a 
pleasure serving you. 

At your service,

Tracy Hutchinson         
Director                        
Sanitation Division • Beautification Unit    
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